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Dr. Trauring:

On behalf of the entire Penn Medicine community, it is my pleasure to share with you our warm
wishes as you honor Candy Neustein and the late Dr. Joseph Neustein.

As you may know, Dr. Neustein held a special place in our hearts. He was a proud member of
the Medical Class of 1977 at the Perelman School of Medicine of the University of
Pennsylvania. Dr. Neustein was a well-respected orthopedic surgeon for nearly 40 years treating
patients in El Paso, TX and later in Palm Beach County, FL.

Throughout the years, Dr. Neustein served on his Reunion Committees leading his class as Chair
for his 30" Reunion. In honor of this reunion, he and his wife, Candy, endowed a perpetual
scholarship for a deserving medical student through the Candy and Joseph Neustein Endowed
Scholarship Fund. They were also the first to support the Class of 1977 Scholarship during the
20" Reunion in 1997. In fact, the Neusteins’ support of the School dates back to 1978, only 6
months after Dr. Neustein’s graduation, and continues to this day.

Finally, as I reflect on my meeting with Dr. Neustein a few years ago, I remember his
tremendous gratitude and appreciation for the opportunities he had and the patients he served.

His memory will be carried on by the legacy he left at Penn Medicine.

May his memory be a blessing to us all.
Kindest regards,
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